
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 8 History (British History) summary curriculum map/core concepts 
 

AUTUMN SPRING SUMMER 
Half term 1: 

Why did Henry break 
with Rome? 

Half term 2: 
Was the Elizabethan 
‘Golden Age’ myth or 

reality? 

Half term 3: 
What was the most 

significant moment in 
the century of the 

Stuarts?  

Half term 4: 
To what extent did 
experiences of the 

industrial Revolution 
differ?  

Half term 5: 
How was Lancaster 

involved in the 
Transatlantic Slave 

Trade? 
 

Half term 6: 
How was Lancaster 

involved in the 
Transatlantic Slave 

Trade? 
 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

 The motivation of 
Henry VIII 
 

 How and why 
England changed 
from Catholic to 
Protestant 

 
 The consequences 

of the Reformation 

 The challenges 
facing Elizabeth I 
 

 The significance of 
exploration. 

 
 The extent of 

diversity in society, 
by ethnicity and 
wealth. 

 The significance of 
challenges to 
monarchy of the 
Gunpowder Plot 
and execution of 
Charles 
 

 The significance of 
challenges to 
society in the Great 
Plague and Great 
Fire of London 

 The extent of 
change during the 
Industrial 
Revolution 

 
 Understand the 

working and living 
conditions 

 
 The extent of 

political change 

 The scale of the 
British Empire 

 
 The experience of 

colonies such as 
Australia 

 
 The role of 

Lancaster in the 
Transatlantic Slave 
Trade 

 The experience and 
resistance of 
enslaved Africans 

 
 Causes of abolition 

 
 Campaigns for Civil 

Rights in the USA. 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Renaissance Protestant 
Catholic 
Armada 

Civil War 
Republic 
Puritan 

Revolution Empire 
Colonisation 
Slave 

Resistance 
Abolition 
Civil Rights 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Reformation 
Protestant 
Catholic 

 Reform 
Chartism 
Suffrage 
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